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August 10, 2022 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE – CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the meeting of the City of Eau Claire Municipal 

Board of Canvassers originally scheduled for 4:15 p.m. on Friday, August 12, 2022, 

in the Council Chamber at City Hall, 203 S. Farwell Street, has been cancelled due to 

the fact that no provisional ballots were issued at the August 9, 2022 partisan primary 

in the City of Eau Claire.   
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